
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 22, 2024 
 
 
Tyson League 
P.O. Box 3461  
Carson City, NV 89702 
 
 
Dear Mr. League,  
 
On behalf of the Public Safety Alliance of Nevada, representing nearly 10,000 officers throughout Nevada, we 
are pleased to announce our endorsement of your 2024 election campaign for Carson City Justice of the Peace. 
 
This Alliance is comprised of the men and women who serve and protect this great state. As you see by the groups 
represented, this organization covers almost every peace officer in the State of Nevada. 
 
If we can be of any assistance in your campaign, feel free to contact us; furthermore, we respectfully ask that 
you use this endorsement in the positive spirit in which it is given, refraining from using or mentioning it in any 
negative or derogatory campaign piece. 
 
Best wishes for success in your campaign. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jason Lesher, President 
Washoe County Sheriff Deputies Association  
Northern PSAN Coordinator 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Public Safety Alliance of Nevada is comprised of the following organizations:  
 
 
 
Carson City Deputy Sheriff's Association  

Carson City Sheriffs' Supervisory Association 

Douglas County Sheriff's Protective Association 

Las Vegas Peace Officers Association 

Las Vegas Peace Officer Supervisor Association 

Las Vegas Police Managers & Supervisors Association 

Las Vegas Police Protective Association 

Nevada Police Union  

North Las Vegas Police Officers Association 

North Las Vegas Police Supervisors Association 

Peace Officer Research Association of Nevada 

Police Officer's Association of Clark County School District 

Reno Police Protective Association 

Sparks Police Protective Association 

Washoe County School Police Association 

Washoe County Sheriff Deputies Association 

Washoe County Sheriff's Supervisory Deputies Association 

 


